



Joab Thomas President

The Pennsylvania State University 201 Old Main University Park, PA 16802

February 9, 1993

Dr. James B Stewart Vice Provost for Educational Equity 314 Old Main University Park, PA 16802

Dear Jim:

The activities planned by the 1993 Planning Committee were exceptional and, I was pleased to note, well attended. As you know, I participated in the "Share the Dream" program at Eisenhower Auditorium on Monday evening, January 18, and the Fellowship held at the State College Area High School on Sunday, January 17. Both events were superbly planned and implemented.

I am grateful for the leadership you provided in chairing the 1993 Planning Committee. I look forward to your continuing leadership in planning the activities for the 1994 celebration.

Best regards and best wishes.

Sincerely,

Joab Thomas

cc: John A. Brighton